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Consob never directly addresses investors - by telephone or email - with the request for payments of
sums of money or cryptocurrencies (see also Consob Notice of 6 April 2021: Unlawful use of the
Consob acronym and logo), relating to "blocked" accounts or demanding the transmission of personal
or bank data. These are fake and bogus requests that should be disregarded.

Consob official correspondence is sent through:
? certified email from the official certified email address: consob@pec.consob.it;
? ordinary email from the official email addresses: protocollo@consob.it or sipeinterna@consob.it.

If in doubt, before answering emails or telephone enquiries from persons using the name "Consob",
please contact us via the Sipe/Ask Consob form or on +39 06 8477611.
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